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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the
Umatilla County Board of Commissioners on December 18, 1985, at the
hour of 10:15 A.M., in Room 114 of the Umatilla County Courthouse in
Pendleton, OR, for the purpose of considering the vacation of Meadow
Valley County Road in Umatilla County, being more particularly described

as follows:

Meadow Valley County Road is in the SE} of Section 25, T4N R27 E.W.M.,
in the SE} of Tax Lot 1403.

Centerline Description for Vacation beginning at a point on the
northerly right-of-way line of I-84 Engineer Station 917+41.3, said
point being 332.3 ft. north and 1073.58 ft. west of the SE corner

of Section 25, T4N, R27 E.W.M.; Thence, N24°34'30"E 997.4 ft. to

a point at right angles to and 81.0 ft., westerly from Engineer
Station "MV" 5°91.61, said point being 1239.33 ft. north and

658.79 ft. west of said section corner.

The vacation is 25 ft. each side of the above described centerline.

More detailed information on this subject may be obtained from;
Umatilla County Public Works Department, 3920 Westgate, Pendleton, OR,
276-2962.

ANY PERSON desiring to speak either for or against the proposed
vacation may do so in person or by attorney at the public hearing.
ALSO, written testimony may be filed with the clerk of the Umatilla

County Board of Commissioners by persons in the affected area.

Daryl Harper
Director of Public Works
November 28, 1985, and December 8, 1985



